
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 4, 2020 
 
 
Brandon Nakai 
Cherry Creek School District No 5 
9301 E. Union Avenue  
Greenwood Village, Co 80111 
 
Re: Cherry Creek Elementary School No. 44 
Case Number:  2017-6016-01 
 
Dear Mr. Nakai: 
 
Thank you for your submission for the above named minor amendment.  We reviewed it and have the following 
comment:  
 
Life Safety Mark Apodaca / 303-739-7656 / mapodaca@auroragov.org  / 
1. PDF Comments in Blue on site plan. 
2. Sheet 2 of 10 / Site Plan 

• See comment for accessible ramp and sidewalk 
3. Sheet 5 of 10 / Grading and Utility 

• See comment for accessible 
Sheet 9 of 10 / Photometric 
• See comment for accessible route. 
 

Please resubmit your work with the requested changes.  Contact each person making the comments if you have 
any questions and cc me with any emails. You may email the resubmittal directly to me at 
wbarrett@auroragov.org .  Should you have any questions you may contact me via email or by calling 
303.739.7133  
 
Sincerely,  

 
W. David Barrett  
Sr. Planner II  
 
 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7250 
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